Copyright of FoundLetters.com

Mr. Frank Scott

H.R. Manager

Bright Talent University

Cincinnati, Ohio

Dear Mr. Scott,

I found this advertisement of your university regarding a job vacancy for the post of ‘Computer Technician’.

After going through the advertisement, I am confident that I fit in well for this position. I have the required education and experience that makes me suitable for this opening in your university.

I am a Computer Science graduate from a reputed college. I passed my exams with excellent grades. I also completed a job training program with a reputed IT company. At this place, I was exposed to different kinds of computer problems, so now I have really good experience that gives me great capabilities to work as a computer technician.

I can solve most of the computer problems quickly and easily. I will deliver great results at your company.

Thank you for consideration. I look forward for a positive reply.

Sincerely,

Eric Stewart
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